STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR HOBBS. NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 393-6161

October 16, 1986

MEMO: To Whom It May Concern

From: Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

Re: Johnson & French 0il Company
Woolworth #1-H
Section 26, T724S, R36E

The above-referenced well has been plugged; however, the
surface location still has a tank, tie downs, flow line
and fence still on location.

The people that owned the company have all died and there
is no one to contact for cleanup of the surface. It has

been 14 years since the well was plugged and we will not

pursue any further cleanup of the location.



